
       

 

 

 

 

Monday, May 11th, 2015. 

 

 
Dear RES Parents/Guardians: 

 

The following are important reminders for the week of Monday, May 11th- 18th: 

 

1. Thursday, May 14th:  
   RES’ K-2 students will be traveling to the Miramichi for a black-light 

presentation at JMHS.  Our buses will need to leave at 8:45 a.m. sharp 

on Thursday morning in order for our students to arrive on time for this 

performance.  

 
   RES’ 2015 Family Math Night & Library Learning Commons OPEN 

HOUSE: will be held this Thursday evening from 6:00-7:00 p.m. There 

will be door prizes for adults and a draw to see which class wins an   

ice-cream sundae party. Admission is free and we hope you will come 

out to play some fun Math games AND take a peek at our newly 

renovated Library Learning Commons! 

 

2. Friday, May 15th: will be Royalty Day at Rexton Elementary! Students 

and staff are encouraged to dress-up as kings, queens, princes & princesses 

to celebrate Queen Victoria’s birthday and the recent arrival of Princess 

Charlotte! There is no fee to participate in this Student Council event! 

 

3. Monday, May 18th: a gentle reminder that there will be no school on Monday,     

May 18th because it will be Victoria Day.  
 

4. Tuesday, May 19th: RES’ grades 3-5 students will be attending BLMS’ Dress 

Rehearsal for their spring Play in the morning on Tuesday, May 19th.   
 

 

Have a great week, 

 

Mrs. Wilson, Principal 
 

Rexton Elementary School 
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